
NOTICE OF PUBLIC
MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the
Board of Public Education of
the  School  District  of
Pittsburgh  will  hold  an
Education  Committee
Learning Session on Tuesday,
August 1, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. All
meetings will be held virtually
via livestream or hybrid until
further  notice.  Details  for
public  participation  will  be
available  on  the  Pittsburgh
Public  Schools  website  at
www.pghschools.org

Dr. Wayne Walters
SUPERINTENDENT


